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                                Camellia Baptist Church  

                               established in 1975 

H 

Web Site: www.cbcprattville.org 
Church Phone: (334) 365-0231 

Christian Life Center:  (334) 361-5463 

E-mail: office@cbcprattville.org 
Church Fax: (334) 365-0755 

Daycare Ministry: (334) 365-5693 

Saturday, November 2  

before going to bed 
Daylight Saving Time ends 

Order forms will be available  

Sun., Nov. 3. Last day to order Nov. 24 
 

Help us decorate our Worship Center 

this Christmas with beautiful  

poinsettias—$10.00 each.   

Order a plant “In Memory Of” or  

“In Honor Of” someone special. 

Thanksgiving Day is Thursday, November 28 

Weekday Education Ministry &  

the Church Office will be closed November 28 & 29 



Sunday Schedule 

  8:45am  Bible Study 

10:00am  Morning Worship/Preschool & Children’s Church, Nursery Provided  

  4:00pm  Children’s Choir  

  5:00pm  AWANA   

  6:00pm  Discipleship Studies 

Wednesday Schedule 

6:30pm  Bible Study/Prayer Meeting-Sanctuary 

               RA’s,  GA’s,  Mission Friends-CLC 

               CBSM-Student Center 

7:30pm  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

 

 

 
 

 

2019 

GREAT GIFT:  "Heavenly Delights" cookbook contains 575 recipes in a three ring binder.                                   
  It is professionally done and is a fundraiser for Camellia Baptist Women's Ministry.  $25 each.   

Check with Janet, Georgia, or the church office to get yours.  

 

 
              

   Caregivers Conference 
Camellia Baptist Church-CLC 

Thursday, November 7, 8:30am—1:30pm 

The event is free.  Seating is limited.  Register today:  

334-240-4680 or email monica.barnes@adss.alabama.gov 
 

What to expect:   
Free Elder Law Clinic (8:30am-noon),  

Stress Management Tips through Gardening & Painting, 

Legal Issues, Exhibitors/Resource Booths, Free Lunch,  

Door Prizes, Free Prescription Drug take back 

Pray for Our Pastor Search Committee 
Paul Eikenberry, Letitia Henson, Mike Henson, David King, Jessica Senn, Jim Stockman, & Jim Whorton 

Young at Heart 
60 & above 

Friday, November 22, 5:30pm 
Clayton Shaw Fellowship Hall 

 

Come join us for a  
Thanksgiving meal.   

Be sure to sign up or  
call Becky,  
365-4860. 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3  Daylight Saving   

      Time ends 
 

Vote on  

Deacon Nominees 
 

6:00pm  

Light Supper & 

OCC Packing 

Party-CLC 

4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6:00pm Pickleball 

5 

 

 

6:00pm 

Outreach 

 

6:30pm  

Y@H Game Night 

 

6       10:30am 

Aut. Assoc.  

Keenagers Mtg. 

Calvary Baptist 

431 W. 4th St 

All senior adults 

invited.  Bring a 

covered dish to 

share. 

7  8:30am-1:30pm 

Caregivers  

Conference-CLC 
 

6:00pm  

Aut. Assoc. Men’s 

Fish Fry-Boone’s 

Chapel 
 

6:00pm Pickleball 
 

8 

 

 

 

 

 

6:00-9:00pm 

CBSM Bonfire 

 

9 

 

10 11    WEM closed 

Church Office 

open 

 

 

 

6:00pm Pickleball 

12 

 

 

 

 

13 

 

 

 

7:30pm set up for  

Yard Sale 

14 

Set up for Yard 

Sale 

 

 

No Pickleball 

15 

 

 

6:00-9:00pm  

$5.00 Preview 

Sale 

16 

7:00am-Noon 

Guatemala  

Mission Trip  

Pancake Break-

fast & Yard Sale 

Breakfast 7-10am 

17 

 

 

 

3:30pm  

Deacons Mtg. 

(one week early) 

18 

 

 

 

 

 

6:00pm Pickleball 

19 

 

 

 

 

6:00pm 

Outreach 

20 

5:30pm 

Women’s Ministry 

Meeting-CLC 

 

 

 

7:30-9:00pm  

CBSM Game Night 

21 

 

 

 

6:00pm Pickleball 

 

6:00pm 

WEM Mtg. 

22 

5:30pm Y@H-

CSFH 

Thanksgiving 

Meal 

 

6:30-8:30pm 

Nerf Games &  

Spaghetti Dinner 

23 
 

24    Last day to 

order poinsettias 

 

No  

evening activities 

25 

 

 

 

6:00pm Pickleball 

26 

 

 

27    11:30am     

    Brotherhood 

lunch at Capt. D’s 
 

No Wed. activities 

28 

Thanksgiving Day 
 

Church Office & 

WEM closed 

29 

 
Church Office & 

WEM closed 

30 

Alabama State Convention 
Eastern Shore, Daphne Nov. 12-13 

Autauga Co. Schools are out 11/25-29 



Janet Eikenberry, 361-5463 

jeikenberry@cbcprattville.org 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Autauga Association Guatemala  
Mission Trip  

Breakfast & Yard Sale  
Sat., November 16th 

7:00am—Noon 
(breakfast 7:00-10:00am) 

 

 
 

Donations are needed for yard sale and can        
be dropped off at the CLC gym                                          

beginning Sunday, November 3rd.          
 

 
 

 

 
 

AWANA November Calendar 
November is our "THANKFUL" Month.  

Food - Collecting non-perishable food items through 11/17/19 
for Thanksgiving meals for families in need. 

Nov 3rd -  Operation Christmas Child  
                  Pack A Box Party & Supper!  
                  5:00pm Book Time Only 
                  6:00pm Supper 
                  7:00pm Packing OCC Boxes 
Nov 10th - Regular Night   
Nov 17th - Pajamas & Slippers with  
                  Hot Chocolate Night!!   
                  Plus Double AWANA Points  
                  (Extra points for Extra scripture memorization.)  
Nov 24th - NO AWANA or evening activities 

Women's Ministry Events 
    

2019 Candy Cane Market  
Saturday Dec 14th, 9:00am - 3:00pm 

Please add this event to your calendar this year. 
We have a wonderful variety of crafters, home    

businesses, bakers, jewelry and wood crafters, too, 
just to name a few.  Our Candy Cane Market is        

a wonderful opportunity to finish your                
Christmas shopping, purchase gifts for family        

and friends and yourself, too.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Camellia Baptist Student Ministry/College & Career 

studentpastor@cbcprattville.org   

 

 

Student’s Small Group Sunday Nights 6-7:00  

(help in AWANA-5:00)  

 

Fri., Nov. 8, 6:00-9:00pm-Bonfire                                               

Meet at the Student Center at 5:30pm 
 

Wed., Nov. 20, 7:30-9:00pm-Game Night                              

Meet at the Student Center 

 

 

Friday, November 22nd 
6:30pm-8:30pm 

Spaghetti, salad, and dessert for the 
entire family.  Come join us for dinner 

and Nerf games for all.  Bring your 
Nerf gear and wear some camo!  For safety, no disk 
or hard plastic nerf ammo!  Game is on - Mrs. Janet 

will not be wearing her safety vest!   

 

Women’s Ministry Meeting-CLC, B103 

Wednesday, November 20, 5:30pm  
Women’s Ministry is open to all ladies of Camellia.     

Come join us as we plan and discuss upcoming events. 

Operation  

Christmas Child 
 

OCC Packing Party – Sun., Nov. 3 

begins with a light  

                        supper at 6pm. 
 

Prayer Service for OCC boxes during  

Morning Worship on Sunday, November 17. 
 

Scheduled to help at the  

Atlanta Distribution location  

12 member team  
On Friday, December 13th 9am-1:00pm. 

 

 
by Profession of Faith:   

Lilly Easterling 
 

by Letter:   

Jon & Jeannie Easterling 

Grace Easterling 

Natalie Brown 
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Have you considered the importance of the coming weeks to the life of the church?  We 

know the holidays are coming and we anticipate the special music and services during December.  
Most of our thinking is about what we will experience personally.  I want to challenge you to think 

about the unchurched you know during these days we look forward to so much.  Along with the 
Easter season in the spring, this is the most likely time the unchurched might attend a worship 
event and be open to the Gospel.  So at the outset of this article, I urge you to begin praying now 

and planting seeds with the unchurched about joining you for some of the special services of the 
coming season. 

 How are we doing with “Faith Rising?”  We are so pleased to know that gifts have surpassed 
20 % of our goal during the month of October.  Our goal is not just a monetary amount, but 

rather, that every member would have the joy of making some gift toward the debt reduction so 
that we might all rejoice in fresh ministry opportunities which will be provided by debt elimination.  

This old phrase still applies, “Not equal gifts, but equal sacrifice.”  You can feel free to use a    
regular envelope for your gift and indicate the amount on the section which has been labeled 

“Secure the Vision.”  Those words were already printed on the envelopes and will make sure the 
gift goes toward debt reduction.  You can make a one-time gift or a series of them if that is better 

for you.  Just pray and follow what the Lord places on your heart.  He will never desire to take 
from you what you need and will do with it more than you ever could! 

 Thank you church for the cards, thoughtful expressions, and gifts during the Minister  
Appreciation Month just passed.  Judy and I are so grateful for each of you.  Also, let me  

commend Paul, Janet, and Blake for their service to this church.  It is a joy to work with them  
and to see how God is blessing us through their unselfish commitment. 
 Pray for the work of our Pastor Search Committee.  I also urge you to share a special prayer 

for our beloved former Pastor, Bro. Mark Stokes, and his family as he is very seriously ill. 
          

          Dr. Rick Marshall 

 

 

Ministry Staff 
 

Interim Pastor 
Dr. Rick Marshall 

 

Interim Music Director 
Paul Eikenberry 

 

Director of Children’s Ministry/ 
CLC Director 

Janet Eikenberry      361-6463 
 

Student Ministries Director 
Blake Turner      730-3968 

 

Director of W.E.M. 
Jessica Senn      365-5693 

 

Support Staff 
 

Church Secretary 
Charlotte McGuire 

 

Financial Secretary 
B. J. Lazenby 

FAITH RISING/Christian Life Center Loan Reduction:  OCTOBER—DECEMBER 
$100,000.00  goal before refinancing 

                                             -23,117.67  given through the end of October 

    $ 76,882.33  needed to reach our goal 

Please mark the "Securing the Vision" section on your envelope  

Autauga Baptist Assoc. Men’s 

Ministry Fish Fry 
Thursday, November 7, 6:00pm  

Boones Chapel, 2301 Co. Rd. 66, P’ville 

All men and boys are invited to attend. 


